MINUTES
ROSE HILL CHAMBER OF COMMERCE
EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING
12:00 pm, Thursday, February 21, 2019
CALL TO ORDER:
The Executive Board meeting was called to order by President Christina Zenner and held at The Community Room on Thursday, Feb 21, 2019 at 12:06 pm.  Other members present were:  Mia Lee, Jason Jones, Aubry Dreter, Teresa Hammond, Lavina Finders, and Christine Wendt

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:
Minutes from the Dec. 20, 2018 Executive Board meeting were presented. Jason moved to approve, Chris seconded. 
TREASURER’S REPORT:
General fund-$8669.42, Website-$1200, Car show-$1000.00, CD -8393.81, illuminate-2600.00
Aubry reported that Corbin had not been issued a check for his scholarship. Aubry present6ed all expenses and income for Jan. 2019. Jason moved to approve and Chris 2nded.
MARKETING REPORT:
Ashley Small has been contacting potential new members. Ashley works for the Chamber Wed. – Fri. 8 to 11.  
              Business of the month is Coffee with Friends. Used $20 to boost.
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Facebook likes-525(+8) Twitter-no change     
RECRUITMENT REPORT:
We have 48 paid members Meritrust Credit Union is a new member. 
NEW BUSINESS:
	City may host a mixer. Mixer information should be on the website.
	Butler County Interconnections Event is Mar. 28th 6pm to 7:30pm @ Rose Hill Public Library. Becky Wolfe suggested we have questions to ask other Chambers who are attending. We will contact our restaurant members to showcase their finger food items.
	Annual Chamber Dinner- June 13th Ask Coffee with Friends to cater. Joe Williams from Carlos O’ Kelley’s will speak. Students at the high school will be designing the invitation. 
	Lavina brought up possible fireworks funding from businesses.
OLD BUSINESS:   
 	Table pancake feed discussion..
ADJOURNMENT:
Aubry made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Chris seconded.  Meeting adjourned at 1:09 pm.
Respectfully Submitted: Teressa Hammond, Secretary 03/21/18
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